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ADDENDUM #1 
  

To: All Companies Interested in Submitting a Bid 
From: Rebecca Johnson, CPPB, Purchasing Agent 

Bid: Pedestal Sign Holders (RFB #PUR0117-162); Dated:  February 9, 2017 
Subject: Addendum #1 (1 page) 

Date: February 17, 2017 
 

 

The following questions and/or clarifications were asked relative to the above-listed Request for Bid. This 
memo is sent for clarification to all companies to whom the request for bid was sent. 
 
 
 
Question:    We would recommend all aluminum construction. Is that acceptable? 
 
Answer:   No, only galvanized steel will be acceptable for durability to stand up over time. The signs will be 

outside in the elements, subject to pedestrian traffic and could be in the line of potential car 
accidents. 
 
 
 

Question:    The specification says finished height is 49.5”. Is that the lower leading front edge or the upper 
leading back edge of slanted sign panel? 

 
Answer:   The sign is 49.5” at the highest point, which is the upper back edge of the slanted sigh panel. The 

post itself is 46.75” at top edge where it welds to the sign panel and 44.5” at the lower edge 
where it welds to the sign panel. 
 
 
 

Question:    I am not sure you can paint galvanized metal properly. Please confirm if they must be galvanized 
or just painted metal. 

 
Answer:   The signs must be galvanized steel. The Contractor shall prime the surface as needed to insure 

that the paint will adhere properly. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

All addenda that you receive shall become a part of the contract documents and shall be 
acknowledged and dated on the bottom of the Signature Page (Attachment A). The deadline for bid 
submittal is Wednesday, February 22, 2017 before 3:00 p.m. CST. 


